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From: Warren Darby <wdarby@scpowerteam.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 13, 2016 5:32 PM

To: Haley, Nikki; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Thank you!

I wanted to thank the both of you for such a wonderful experience yesterday. The entire day was so well put together 

and we can’t thank you enough. I know the game did not turn out like we had hoped but listening to Markus relive the 

entire day as we were taking him back home was priceless. I say it every time I am with anyone who will listen but we 

are so lucky to have such great leadership in this great state. It continues to be the difference maker between South 

Carolina and ANY other state we compete with. I can’t thank you enough for the hospitality and taking the time to talk 

with our group one on one. If there is ever anything I or the Power Team can do for either of you, or your office, please 

don’t hesitate to ask.  

 

I look forward to seeing both of you again soon and in the meantime GO TIGERS!! 

 

Best , 

Warren 

 

------------------- 
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